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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Pa. DEP concerned about water released by Curtiss-Wright in Harmar 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10523913-74/company-permit-released 
 
The Guardian: Philadelphia water department faces class action lawsuit over water testing 
http://www.theguardian.com/environment/2016/jun/03/water-lead-testing-cheats-philadelphia-flint-
crisis 
 
Times Leader: State Sen. John T. Yudichak: I want to clear the air on my environmental record 
http://timesleader.com/opinion/columns/549342/state-sen-john-t-yudichak-i-want-to-clear-the-air-on-
my-environmental-record 
 
Law360: Philly Skewed Results of Water Lead Testing, Resident Says 
http://www.law360.com/articles/803346  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Corps of Engineers proposes restoring Ohio riverbanks 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2016/06/02/Army-Corps-of-Engineers-report-
recommends-restoration-of-Ohio-River-riverbank-near-Carnegie-Science-Center-in-
Pittsburgh/stories/201606020175  
 
York Daily Record: Hike the River Trail between Columbia and Marietta 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/history/blogs/yorkspast/2016/06/03/river-trail-columbia-
marietta/85333830/ 
 
Energy 
 
Lock Haven Express: The limits of fossil fuels 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/588385/The-limits-of-fossil-fuels.html?nav=5003 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: CONSOL Energy Releases Annual Corporate Responsibility Report 
http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/consol-energy-releases-annual-corporate-responsibility-
report-300278984.html    
 
Patriot-News: 'The future is dim': Three Mile Island fails to sell future energy production, again 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/06/the_future_is_dim_three_mile_i.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Exelon moves to close 2 nuke plants in Illinois, Three Mile Island still uncertain 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/exelon-moves-to-close-nuke-plants-in-illinois-three-
mile/article_d8aad58e-28d5-11e6-a604-67e1fb3da87d.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: A victory for the public's right to know 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/a-victory-for-the-public-s-right-to-
know/article_434a2f54-2906-11e6-9e37-f74cac384a47.html 
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Pocono Record: Honeywell to lead infrastructure modernization at Tobyhanna Army Depot 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20160602/honeywell-to-lead-infrastructure-modernization-at-
tobyhanna-army-depot 
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Uber considering campus expansion in Strip District 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/06/03/Uber-considering-campus-
expansion-in-Strip-District/stories/201606030118 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Mining authorities assess progress on new underground survival gear 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10563692-74/mine-breathing-main  
 
Express Times: 9 cited with trespassing at Slate Belt quarry 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-
belt/index.ssf/2016/06/9_cited_with_trespassing_at_qu.html#incart_river_home 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: OPEC fails to reach accord on oil output limits 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10569697-74/opec-iran-meeting 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State extends public comment period for permits sought by Atlantic Sunrise gas 
pipeline 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/state-extends-public-comment-period-for-permits-sought-by-
atlantic/article_c07a599c-28cd-11e6-b63b-7b9a18b13270.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP extends comment period for permits related to Atlantic Sunrise 
Pipeline 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160602/CPBJ01/160609962/dep-extends-comment-period-for-permits-
related-to-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: How natural gas can help manufacturing 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160602/CPBJ01/160609949/how-natural-gas-can-help-manufacturing 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse moves India nuclear plant location 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/06/02/westinghouse-moves-india-nuclear-plant-
location.html 
 
Waste 
 
Morning Call: Lower Saucon Township council discuss landfill quarterly report 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/sauconvalley/mc-lower-saucon-landfill-0601-20160601-story.html 
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Water 
 
Somerset Daily American: Stonycreek hears concerns on sewer project 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/stonycreek-hears-concerns-on-sewer-
project/article_41c34fad-0190-53e3-8a7c-3f14813482bf.html 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: Cambria Somerset Authority seeking 'mini grant' for reservoir 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-somerset-authority-seeking-mini-grant-for-
reservoir/article_e14b1c32-2937-11e6-9cfd-1febbc71defd.html 
 
The Guardian: Philadelphia water department faces class action lawsuit over water testing 
http://www.theguardian.com/environment/2016/jun/03/water-lead-testing-cheats-philadelphia-flint-
crisis 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster Water Bureau to get new building, Conestoga Pines Park the old 
Armstrong bridge 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-water-bureau-to-get-new-building-conestoga-pines-
park/article_6bd2018c-22bb-11e6-8409-5ff371b9901b.htmlMiscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Shoo, mayflies... 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/06/02/shoo-mayflies/85297956/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority board chairman won't quit 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-area-water-authority-board-chairman-wont-
quit#sthash.6TCPt9Ic.dpuf 
 
Morning Call: Wehr's Dam advocates want to delay South Whitehall referendum 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/parkland/mc-south-whitehall-0601-20160601-story.html 
 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton plans emergency fix for big hole in yard from underground stream 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-plans-emergency-fix-for-big-hole-in-yard-from-
underground-stream-1.2050054 
 
Republican Herald: State offers update on Reading Anthracite timbering 
http://republicanherald.com/news/state-offers-update-on-reading-anthracite-timbering-1.2050046 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Carmichaels team places third in Pennsylvania Envirothon competition 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160602/_carmichaels_team_places_third_in_pennsylvania_envirothon_competition 
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